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Reference
Customer

Customer Issue along this road people are travelling at great speeds, coming down from Richardson Rd. 
there have been a accidents at the intersection of Ellis Rd and John Davis Rd, when people 
are turn out of Ellis onto John Davis and they were hit by on coming traffic, seeing 
whether an investigation can be done to see if speed humps can be put on the length of 
the road. 

caller 

Response Type

Target Date 24/08/2016

Local Board Puketapapa

Site Location John Davis Road, Mount Roskill, Auckland

Case Reference

Link to case

Engineer Matthew Tansey

Site Visit
Site Visit Date 29/06/2016 12:00 p.m.

Site Notes Went for preliminary site investigation and identified that it was a fast road with vehicles 
exceeding speed limit in both directions

road already has a bit of signage and treatment on the bottom end with signage and a 
central island and flush
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Status Active

Recommendation To perform new LATM investigation

LATM Results: Speeds: 54.1 kph
Accidents: No Speed related Accidents 2010-2016 
Volumes: 3147 Vpd
Priority Score: 47/100 

leave this road as is not high when compared to other roads on the Priority List

Customer Key Points

Phone Call Made

Phone Call Date

Written Response Required

Outcome

Status In Progress

Attachments
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